
town
hall

meeting

Questions ? Email advocacy@tbfn.ca

Thunder Bay Family
Network is hosting a town

hall meeting  and media
event to discuss the

looming crisis in
Developmental Services
based on federal policy

changes regarding the Post-
Graduation Work Permit

program

DATE:  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17TH
TIME:  12PM-1PM EST

Zoom Attendance Link:  Click Here

In Person Attendance:  OPSEU/SEFPO Building
326 Memorial Ave, Thunder Bay

For more information, please visit our

website and click on the Advocacy

tab or click here

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84291977836?pwd=c6maU54160JAt81mOQgskxJxBVvDaC.1
https://www.tbfn.ca/developmental-services-education---looming-crisis-in-northwestern-ontario

